
-----Original Message-----

From: Dawn Nixon [mailto :dawnmnixon@yahoo .com] 

Sent : Sunday, October 27, 2019 4:29 PM 
To : G_Notify_AssemblyCierk <G Notify AssemblyCierk@kpb.us> 

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>BURNING BRUSH 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or 
providing information . Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know 
the content is safe and were expecting the communication . 

I STRONGLY DISAGREE with the boroughs decision to burn ORGANIC MATIER. It is VERY Short sighted 
and only contributes to CLIMATE CHANGE. So many other alternatives are available. 

I I 
Com posting, Chipping, Selling a viable product to borough residents. PLEASE reconsider your decision 
Sincerely, Dawn Nixon 


